
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003

3. TRAVIS ROAD TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 
 The Roading Projects Consultation Leader informed the Board of the outcome of the consultation 

undertaken on the Travis Road Traffic Management Plan and the recommendations of the Project 
Control Group.  The Board decided to recommend to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities 
Committee: 

 
 1. That the short term safety improvements to Travis Road, to be undertaken by the Council, be 

implemented and that the proposed State Highway Traffic Management Proposal, to be 
undertaken by Transit New Zealand, be recommended to Transit New Zealand; and that Transit 
New Zealand be asked to carry out further consultation with businesses at Parnwell and Cossar 
Streets before implementation. 

 
 2. That, for traffic travelling south on Bassett Street, the Parnwell and Bassett Streets intersection 

be designed to facilitate right turning into Parnwell Street. 
 
 3. That the proposed accessways from Travis Road to Quantock Place and Sedgemoor Close be 

removed. 
 
 4. That adoption of the recommendations be subject to the required variation to the City Plan. 
 
 [Note:  Carole Evans recorded her abstention on recommendation 1 and Chrissie Williams recorded 

her vote against recommendation 3.]  

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


